other material -- such as a relevant paper or article that you have written -- that you would
like to have circulated to other Workshop participants, we will arrange for this as best we
can, within the limits of our budget. In any case, we would appreciate having copies for

our archive.

Transportation to Tofino

If you are coming from outside British Columbia, you should make your travel
arrangements as soon as possible. It will be best to make make your own bookings, to
suit your particular requirements. However, it is important for you to notify us of your
arrival and departure times, so that we can coordinate ground transportation to and
from Tofino. Tofino is about five hours by road from Victoria and three hours from
Nanaimo. We would prefer that you arrive in Victoria by noon on May 8th; we will
arrange transportation from there. We can also arrange to pick you up in Nanaimo at
either the airport or the ferry terminal. Remember to leave time and energy for the drive.
You will not be in time for the Workshop Orientation Day unless you arrive in
Victoria or Nanaimo by noon on Thursday, May 8th. If your other commitments are
such that you cannot arrive by that time, we will nonetheless make every effort to get you
to Tofino as expeditiously as we can. However, we do encourage you to come for the
whole Workshop, including the Orientation Day.

We can also help to arrange transportation to Tofino for those coming from closer
regions. Please advise us if you would like a ride, or if you are driving up and would have
space for a passenger, and we will help to organize car-pooling.

Accommodation

Tofino is not a big place, and so anywhere you stay there will not be very far from the
proceedings. However, we urge you stay at Middle Beach Lodge if at all possible. We
have arranged “off-season” rates “at the Beach” in Middle Beach Lodge for
participants who book before March 15th. You should make your own booking, by
FAX at (250) 725-2901, by telephone at (250) 725-2900, or by mail at P.O. Box 413,
Tofino, B.C. VOR 2Z0. Let them know that you are a participant in “The Politics of
Clayoquot Sound” Workshop. (Ask for Jacqui or Karen if there is any confusion.) The
off-season rates vary from $72 to $116 (Canadian) per room, per night for the rooms that
we have reserved. There are 25 such rooms available: most with Queen-sized beds.
(There are also three rooms with single beds, but we are reserving these for graduate
students.) Prices are higher for Ocean-facing than for Forest-facing rooms, for Upper
Floor as opposed to Ground Floor rooms, and for rooms with balconies.

Slightly more luxurious accommodation is available at Regular Season rates at the newer
part of the Lodge “at the Headlands”. The rates there vary from $120 to $180 a night.
There are an additional 26 rooms in this section, and they come in various configurations.
Seventeen of them are in the form of small suites or cabins, with kitchenettes, pull-out
sofa-beds, and (in some cases) sleeping lofts for children. These suites would be best for



